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Soroba Young Family Group
Bugs and Illness.

There are some bugs doing the rounds at the moment which are quick to spread. We ask you to please keep your child at home of they are displaying any signs or symptoms of being unwell. We have a strict cleansing programme of the centre which is carried out daily, but this is not always enough to stop the spread of germs and infection.

There are also strict exclusion periods for some illnesses and these must be adhered to, we do not set these exclusion periods they are set by the NHS. We have a reference booklet for this and we can give you any information you may need about exclusion periods.

I know it is difficult to keep your child at home when they seem better and want to come to nursery, but please remember they may still have infection in their system that they are passing on to children and staff.

If your child is off sick, it is important that you contact the centre to let us know, otherwise we will call you just to make sure you are all ok.

Call in to the centre on 565263

Thank you.
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